
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/27/2017 3:15:24 PM
Subject: RE: First Baptist North Spartanburg

Got it! Thank you!
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:15 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: First Baptist North Spartanburg
 
​May 7th.

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:07 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: First Baptist North Spartanburg 
 
Hey…
I spoke with Dr. Hamlet and he offered the following days for the Lt. Gov to speak:
 
-April 30th

-May 7th

-May 28th

 
Please let me know which date he would prefer.
 
Lily
 

From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 2:53 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: First Baptist North Spartanburg
Hey I called and it goes straight to voice mail and that is full. I'm just upstairs in lobby and will walk down if 
you want. 
 

-Mark Hendrick
 (843) 455-3917
 

On Apr 26, 2017, at 2:27 PM, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hi Mark,
 
Thank you for your email. I have some questions regarding the logistics for the First Baptist North 
Spartanburg event. I want to see if you could call me when you have a moment? I look forward to 
hearing from you!
 
Lily
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Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 

From: Mark Hendrick [mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 1:01 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: First Baptist North Spartanburg
Ms. Cogdill,
 
Dr. Mike Hamlet of First Baptist North Spartanburg would like to have the Lieutenant Governor 
join them at a service. He asked that you all reach out to discuss logistics. Let me know if you have 
any questions. Thanks.
 
Cell (864) 978-2494
 
Email mhamlet@fbns.org
 

-Mark Hendrick
 
(843) 455-3917
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